
 

Happy New Year!! Welcome to 2024, we made it! Cheers to a 

new beginning, and a new year full of excitement!  I wish health 

and happiness to you and your family for the new year. 

 

We begin the new year by welcoming our new friends to our 

class. 

Welcome to Elvis and Amber! We have a great class with a lot 

of little helpers that are eager to meet you! 

 

Brrr, If winter couldn't get any chillier, get ready to be even 

more chilly than Idaho (which is hard to beat)! 

We will be studying our next continent, Antarctica!  We will be 

talking all about penguins and icebergs.  For science, we will 

focus on winter, snowflakes, and hibernation, as well as 

continuing our study with reptiles and Amphibians with a focus 

on turtles and frogs. 

 

Reminder: School will resume on January 8th, 2024 

Happy Birthday to: 

• Iris: January 28th 

• Davison: January 6th 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel 

free to reach out by email: 

Kendra.Banks@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
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Monday, January 

8th: 

• Return to school 

from Winter 

Break. 

 

Monday, January 

15th: 

• MLK Day 
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